
  

 

 

 

 

Katahdin Trust Employees Raise $450 for Camp CaPella 

 
Houlton, ME (November 7, 2018) – Camp CaPella recently received $450 from funds raised by 

employees of a local community bank. “Once a month Katahdin Trust employees from our northern 

Maine, Greater Bangor and Portland area offices can participate in our Casual Because We Care 

program,” explains Krista Putnam, Senior Vice President, Marketing. “Camp CaPella provides children 

and adults with disabilities a summer program filled with recreational activities and lots of fun. Our 

employees were very pleased to contribute to such a worthwhile organization.”  

Katahdin Trust employees can dress casually on the second Friday of each month in support of various 

non-profit organizations throughout Maine. Each employee that participates in Casual Because We Care 

Days donates a minimum of $1 in exchange for the privilege to dress casually and wear jeans. Proceeds 

are sent quarterly to a pre-selected non-profit organization. 

“Camp CaPella never turns away a camper based 

on ability to pay,” explains Heidi Riggs, Camp 

Director.  “This can be a challenge.  For the past 

few years we’ve seen a consistency in that 60% of 

our campers cannot afford to pay anything for 

camp.  Donations like this, from the employees of 

Katahdin Trust, can help fill that void.  And the 

support from local businesses means so much to all 

of us at camp.”   

Photo caption: Eunice McAfee (middle), Customer 

Service Representative for Katahdin Trust’s 

Broadway branch in Bangor recently presented 

Camp Capella with a $450 donation. The money was raised by employees through the Bank’s Casual 

Because We Care program. Accepting the donation is (l to r): Harvey Chesley, Camp Facilities & 

Development Director and Heidi Riggs, Camp Director. 

About Camp CaPella 

The mission of Camp CaPella is to provide quality of life experiences for people with disabilities and 

their families by providing year round accessible recreational and educational learning experiences. One 

of the camp’s main objectives is to promote the physical and emotional well-being of campers through a 

program of fitness, exercise, socialization, and involvement in a positive setting. Within this environment, 

campers will have the opportunity to continue their pursuit of individual, educational and peer-related 

goals, further enabling them to develop independent lifestyles. For more information please visit 

campcapella.org.  

About Katahdin Trust 

Katahdin Trust Company, celebrating 100 years of community banking since its founding in 1918 and 

recently named as one of the 2018 Best Places to Work in Maine, has nearly $800 million in assets and 



180 employees. The Bank offers financial services to individuals and businesses from 16 full-service 

branches in Aroostook County and the greater Bangor and Portland Regions with a suite of digital 

banking solutions. Katahdin Bankshares Corp., parent company of Katahdin Trust Company, stock is 

quoted on the OTC Markets quote board OTCQX under the symbol KTHN and was named to the 2018 

OTCQX Best 50, a ranking of top performing companies traded on the OTCQX Best Market. Current 

stock information can be found at otcmarkets.com/stock/KTHN/quote. Learn more about Katahdin Trust 

on its website at www.katahdintrust.com and get the latest news and information by following Katahdin 

Trust on Facebook, Twitter, LinkedIn, and Instagram. 
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